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With the severe impact of climate change, all of our energy and funding should go towards
renewable energy. This is for the USA and the world. Both methane production and plastic
production should be discouraged and unfunded. It is totally unnecessary and detrimental to our
health and environment. Please cancel this project and go 100% renewable.


